Coats for Kids Distribution
Our Coats for Kids Distribution will be held at the Noble Worship and
Community Center for those who live in the Noble and Anoka districts
(cities listed on side panel) on Thursday, Oct. 18 from 9:00 a.m. to
6:00 p.m. Participants MUST pre-register online before Tuesday,
October 16 at:

salvationarmynorth.org/community/brooklyn-park/events/coats-for-
kids-distribution-2/

Due to a limited supply, coats will be given out on a first come, first
serve basis on the day of the event. We will open the doors at 9:00
a.m. and at 3 p.m. we will open the distribution to walk-ins. We will not !

be able to guarantee coats or sizes.

If you have any questions, please contact Calie Budnick at:
763-425-0517 ext. 105 or Calie_Budnick@usc.salvationarmy.org




